
                              Chair report up to & including June 11/18 

Due to me taking vacation during this time period, my activities have been less. 

- On Monday June 25/18 I met with MLA Barnett to discuss pertinent issues 

involving both levels of Government. 

- On June 26/18 I attended an info session in 100 mile House by the 

National Energy Board. They have just begun to reach out to local Govts. 

in the area, and have requested to be a Board delegation in early spring of 

2019, to present to the new CRD Board. 

- June 28/18 saw the inauguration of Canim lake Chief Helen Henderson 

and her new Council. It was my pleasure to attend the event along with 

Mayor Campsall and Director Richmond. After the event, I met with John 

Kalmokoff, the Band RPF, for an update on the Fir beetle issue on their 

Canim lake timber tenure areas. 

- I have fielded several calls regarding the announcement from Greyhound 

regarding the withdrawal of freight & passenger service in Western 

Canada with the exception of the Vancouver Seattle run. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 


